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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Semester One Reports

This week all students received their Semester One progress
reports. The hard work and respect the students have
demonstrated this year is reflected in these Semester One
Reports. Please take time to sit with your children and read
through their achievements and successes.

Life Education

This week students in K-2 visited the Life Education van here at
school. They learnt how to look after themselves, make healthy
and safe choices and meeting Healthy Harold. The students
enjoyed their time in the van with Healthy Harold.

Email: beverlyhn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Phone: 02 9759 3849
Fax: 02 9740 4372

Amelia from KR has created a fantastic portrait of Harrold the
giraffe

School Improvements

To add to our list of improvements and construction for this
term, our hall windows are all being replaced, the railing is being
installed at Before and After School Care and our Aboriginal
Artist Zac, has commenced work on the Aboriginal Mural on the
front of the Hall. We are looking forward to these projects being
completed and the future ones commencing.

Dropping students before 8:30am

Just a reminder that students should not be dropped off at
school before 8:30am. There is no teacher supervision before
8:30am and it is unsafe for students to be unsupervised. Now
that is winter we do not want students sitting in the playground
on cold mornings. If you are unable to drop your children off
after 8:30am please contact our BASC provider Cubby House
to enrol them in before school care.

Lantern Club Roselands

On Tuesday night, our school attended the annual Lantern Club
awards evening. We have been named as a recipient of a
very generous clubs grant and will find out more information in
the coming weeks. Thank you to Debbie Waicokacola, Lantern
Club General Manager, Morris lemma, Lantern Club
Community Manager and our P&C President Mohamad and
Vice President Lena for their support of our school.
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Our school Senior Choir was invited to and proudly performed
on the night. Congratulations to the girls for their amazing
voices and the way they proudly represented our school.

Excursions

Last week our Stage One students went on their very exciting
excursion to Symbio Zoo. The students and teachers had a
great time. Congratulations to all the students on their excellent
behaviour.

School Holidays

As this term draws to a close, | would like to thank the students
and parents and all members of the community for supporting
our school this term. The teachers have worked tirelessly
providing engaging and exciting learning. It is time for the
students to rest and recharge and enjoy spending time with
their families. The first day back for students is Tuesday 23rd
July.

If you have any questions or would like to provide feedback,
please come and see me.

Regards,
Robert Borg
Principal.

LEARNING AT BHN
KG

KG have been learning about what plants need to grow in their
Science and Technology unit.

1H

IH had a great time on their excursion to Symbio Wildlife Park.
They fed and patted the animals and learnt interesting facts
about life cycles.

3/4KB

3/4KB have been learning to tell the time in Mathematics. They
have been looking at the analogue clock and writing the
corresponding time. They have practised recording the time
digitally (for example, 5:40) and also using the words ‘past’ and
‘to’ (for example, the time is 20 to 6).

5/6H

5/6H have been learning to make Mexican God Eyes in Visual
Art with Mrs Izzard. The students have loved making these
unique creations.

LEARNING BEYOND THE CLASSROOM

Premiers Spelling Bee

Congratulations to Leo, Eason, Branson and Ava who will be
representing our school in the Regional Premier’s Spelling Bee
next term. We wish them all the best.




Volunteer Spotlight

If you are interested in volunteering in the classroom, please
register your interest using the link below.

https://forms.gle/vzZ2WRERWPc7Qjqof7

SPORT REPORT

Winter PSSA
Sport Boys Girls Rugby Touch Netball | Netball
Soccer League football A B
Soccer
Junior BHN def. Ashbury ' BHN def. Ashbury BHH BHN
result Belmore def. Canterbury = def. BHN def. def.
South 4-0 BHN 3404 10-0 Campsie | Campsie
5-0 2-1
2-1
POTM Ovick Z. Kristy H =~ Mohamed. = Salah E. OliviaC. | GwynR.
E
Senior Hampden BHN BHN def Ashbury BHN BHN
result Park def. def. Canterbury = def. BHN def. def.
BHN 4-1 Ashbury 20-16 2.0 Campsie = Campsie
3-1 25-4 4-0
POTM Scott S. Sienna Sami M. Briana S. Rianna Shristi B.
G S.
This Bennett Beaman | Tasker (Al Croydon Clemton Park
Friday’s = Park Park Season) Park (All (All season)
venue (All season) (Al Season)
Season)

Bulldogs Shield Gala Day

Our Junior and Senior Rugby League Teams competed in the
Bulldogs Shield Gala Day last Monday. Both teams played
a total of four games against schools in the region. Despite
the Junior’s phenomenal efforts throughout the day, they were
unable to progress to the next level based on the accrued
points. The Senior team were undefeated and made it into the
grand final. They played against Bankstown and had a solid
win over their opponents with the final score being 22-10. A
huge thank you goes out to Mr and Mrs Hammoud for feeding
the boys with yummy sausages, Mrs Hamade and Mr Hajjar
for stepping up as Junior side coaches and Mr Papalii-Afoa
for assisting me to coach the Seniors. We couldn't have done
it without your endless support and commitment. The boys
will now represent the Canterbury region at the NSW State All
Schools carnival on Wednesday 7th August next term. We wish
them all the best as they compete against the best teams in the
state.

P&C NEWS

Our 2nd hand uniform stall was a great success. Many thanks
to Rachel, Tracy, Natasha, Bettina and Cherie. These
volunteers had such a great turnout. Approximately $260 was
raised which will go towards providing for all our children.

Mr Borg joined Mohamad and | at the Lantern Club’s
community night this week where our Senior Choir performed.
Aliza, Saleisha, Maddison, Ava, Mahika, Phoebe, Soumaya,
Daniella Serena, Rianne, Mia, Bethany and Demetra your
parents should be so proud of you. Your rendition of A Million
Dreams was so touching, Mohamad and | had goose bumps.
Also a big thank you to Ms Mavridis and Ms Fenton, their
choir masters — well done and thank you! Our parents and
carers value the extracurricular activities that our children are
able to engage in due to our wonderful teachers’ willingness to
volunteer their personal time.

Whilst we can’t yet divulge what the Lantern Club is doing, we
can say they are supporting us financially. It's a secret, but | will
tell all when | can — promise!

Please join our P&C’s closed Facebook page. It will help your
P&C communicate with parents and carers about the P&C’s
activities. Get connected and be involved.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2630897146940374/
Next meeting: 23 July 2019 — 7:00pm in the staff room

Best wishes,
Lena Ribbeck & BHN P&C

AWARDS

K-2 Assembly Award Recipients Week 8

- Thinker | Responsible | Safe Respectful

KR Noah
KG Emily
KY Ward

KO  Samantha

1L Soma
1H Tara

1HG  Abrahim

2AM Hannah
2M Jack




Thinker @ Responsible | Safe | Respectful

2R Gemma

K-2 Assembly Award Recipients Week 9

Thinker A Responsible | Safe | Respectful

KR Tarik
KY Parisa
KG lgra

KO Samantha

2AM  Johnny
2M Joelle
2R Justin

3-6 Assembly Award Recipients Week 8

Thinker | Responsible | Safe | Respectful

3/4B Max

3/4M
3/4RV  Natasha
3/4KB Chloe Kian
3/4W Kaylee

3/4RV Prisha

5/6A Brianna Zane
5/6B Sienna Yara
5/6H Abdul Isaac

5/6P = Ahmad-Ali
George
Nicola

Connor

BHN HAPPENINGS

July

23rd Students return — Day 1 Term 3
P&C 7pm in staffroom. All welcome.

24th Mufti Day — Super Boss Day

31st OC Placement Tests 2020 — Year 5

August
1st NAIDOC Ultimate Dreamtime day
6th Education Day

8th Kindy excursion to the Calmsley Hill Farm

19th - 22th | Book Week

20th K-2 Athletics Carnival

28th P&C’s Father’s Day Stall

29th Father’s Day Breakfast
September

2nd Sport and Club Photos

3rd Zone Athletics Carnival Day 1

4th ICAS Science

5th ICAS Writing

10th ICAS English

12th ICAS Mathematics

16th - 20th  Year 5 Camp

For regular event updates the calendar tile on our app is now
live.

BHN NOTICEBOARD

Super Boss

On Wednesday the 24th of July, Term 3,
Beverly Hills North Public School will be
hosting a ‘Super boss’ Mufti Day to raise
money for Heart Kids.

Heart Kids is an organisation that supports children, teens,
adults and families affected by congenital heart disease. They
are an organisation close to our hearts, due to the incredible
support that they have provided for the Unal Family, and for
Jada Unal in 3/4M.

Students are to bring a gold coin donation and dress as their
favourite superhero to join the fight against congenital heart
disease. Some examples of costumes include: Superman,
Wonder Woman, a firefighter or a doctor. Remember, not all
superheroes wear capes!

Stewart House 2019 Clothing Appeal

The eldest child in your family will be bringing home a Stewart
House Clothing Appeal Bag in Week 1, Term 3. Please fill the
bag with any clean, used clothing that you no longer need.
Bags are to be securely tied and returned by Friday the 26th
of July (Week 1) to the kitchen area adjacent to the hall. The
clothing bags will be collected on Monday the 29th of July
(Week 2). Remember not to place clothing bags on or near the
fridge due to safety reasons.

Stewart House at Curl Curl, provides a wonderful program for
children who are in need of its services. By returning a bag of
clean used clothing you are helping to raise money for Stewart
House.

If additional bags are needed, please see the ladies in the office.




School Holiday Programs

School Uniforms
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